
MONDAY 16 REPORT
PRESENTATIO

NS
TUESDAY 17

WEDNESDAY 18

THURSDAY 19

FRIDAY 20

Week of: September 16th 2024

  Looking ahead:Looking ahead:  

 Stay in touch :

  Upcoming events:Upcoming events:  

diefenbaker@sd38.bc.ca

(604)-668-6639
Early warning line: 
604 718 4094

Meet the Teacher
5 pm to 6 pm 

9/27- Picnic in the Park  4 to 7 pm 

10/11 - K and Gr 6 Immunization  

10/14 -  Thanksgiving

10/21-23  Grade 6 Camp Summit

We invite you to meet your
child’s teacher on 

Thursday,  September 19th
in your child’s classroom. 

Session 1    5 pm to 5:20 pm
or same session 2  5:20 to 5:40 pm

Gym for everyone 5:45 to 6 pm

For information go to 
Diefenbaker School website at  diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca

9/30 National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation

School is closed.

Professional Day
School is not in session 

for students.

1:30 pm Terry Fox  Assembly 
and Run  Parents are welcome!   



Corn Festival in 
Divisions 13 and 14

Fête du MaïsFête du MaïsFête du Maïs



Kindness to self

by Division 4
Students learned about perseverance

and what to think and do when learning gets hard!
We learn so much during difficult times and it is worth
the effort to keep at a task and feel proud of what we

achieved through the process. 

Diefenbaker School Story



Student Cell phone use

School Messenger communications

Thank you to so many of you who have opted in last year
to receive text-messages from the district and from the 

school.  If you opted in last year, you do not need to opt-in again. 

If you have not opted in yet, please text

978338 to opt-in.



Parking reminder

Staff parking is for staff only. Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.
Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff parking lot. Parents and caregivers
are asked to park in the drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers:

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety seat belts at all times.

Reminders

Parking for students and adults
with disability

We now have a parking space in the
drop off area at the front ot the school

for anyone with disability. Please, slow down 
and proceed with caution.


